We would like to say Well
done to our 3 children
who collected their
awards at Truro
Cathedral last week for
their academic
attainment and their
musical talent. We are so
very proud of you.

Class 1 News
We have enjoyed our half term break and come back to school with \

lots of enthusiasm. Class 1’s topic is the Circle of Life and we have */
already been exploring the Amazon Rainforest as well as observing the changes in
tadpoles in our tank.

Whilst most of Class 2 were away in Bristol the rest of the children joined us in
Class 1 for a few days of art, investigation and teamwork. We have built bridges,
floated pen drawings and been inspired by Vincent van Gogh and Andy

Goldsworthy.



Class 2 News

/Children in Years 4, 5 and 6 had a fabulous few days in Bristol. \
They experienced many of the sites that Bristol has to offer and

all came away tired but happy. The children showed great
teamwork, compassion and understanding of others to ensure
that every person was able to enjoy their time away and
participate fully in every activity. Myself and Mrs Davison would
like to express how proud we were of all our children who
embraced every experience with positivity and ensured that
they made the most of this wonderful opportunity. Take a look
at the attachment to find out just how much we packed into

kthree days. Mrs Martinez /

hat an action packed Summer Term so far!

All of the children have worked incredibly hard towards their end
of year assessments. We are all so proud of them.

We have been making the most out of the beautiful weather and
grounds by taking the learning outdoors. This has helped develop
collaborative-working and communication skills, it provides
positive health benefits both physically and mentally and develops
reflective and inquisitive thinking.

I'm looking forward to hearing all about the residential to Bristol
and | am excited about the plans for the rest of the children this
term.

Thank you for your continued support. St Mawes is a wonderful
school and it is a privilege to be Head of School. If you would like
any more information about our curriculum or just want to pop in,
please do!

Mrs Woodman

: /CLUBS
Diary Dates Art & Craft clubis ahuge success but sadly, due
Monday 20™ June — Class photos to there not being enough children, we re having

Tuesday 215t June — Year 6 Transition Day to to cancel Gardening Club. .
If you or your children have any suggestions of a

Roseland club we could run you know your child would
Wednesday 6™ July Sports Day (info to follow) \”ke please email Mrs Guest. Y,




